Dear Members of the Franklin Regional Retirement System,

| am a retiree of Frontier Regional School District. | was employed from

June of 1986 until my retirement date in December 2019.

During those 33 years | worked in the positions of Accounts Payable, Payroll Officer
Insurance Enrollment Processor, Student Scholarship Bookkeeper and for the last nine
years as Treasurer of Frontier Regional School.

| served on the Franklin Regional Retirement Board from 2016 through 2018

| found that term of service to be a very informative and satisfying experience.
| believe my prior experience at Frontier and as a Board member will serve

me well to once again be of service to the active, inactive and retired
members of Franklin Regional Retirement System.

| am eager to return to the board to fill the position of the Third Member.
| have worked with most of the current members of the board during my previous
term on the board and feel that we worked well together.

| would be honored to be of service again and help to make decisions which will
ensure a dependable and secure future of the system for all of its members.

Thank You for considering me as you take the time to vote.
Sincerely,

Paula Light

488 Hoosac Road

Conway, MA 01341
413-834-0979



